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Rotary Club of Palgrave?s Weekly Rotary Minute

	By Krysta Cadden

This week at our Club, we were honoured to welcome many of our sponsors.

Community members, organizations, businesses who have supported our events over the years were welcomed to our regular weekly

meeting so that we could celebrate them and thank them for their ongoing support.

Throughout the years, these partners have provided us with both financial and in-kind support at many of our fundraising events ?

primarily our Wines of the World and Silent Auction Gala ? lending us their philanthropic arms to help us continue to do the good

that we do at Rotary.

While we cannot list them all ? and would fear leaving anyone out by doing so ? on behalf of our Club, we would like to thank each

and every one of you ? individual, group, business or other ? who have supported us along the way throughout our 35 years.

It is because of people and organizations such as yourselves that keep Rotary going. You fuel the flames of believing in ?service

above self? and give us the means to continue to support our community both in Caledon and abroad.

Thank you. All of you. With all of our hearts.

Please visit www.rotaryclubofpalgrave.com for more information on our Club and all the wonderful ways you could get involved.
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